Advisory Neighborhood Commission 5C
P.O. Box 92352

Washington, DC 20090

Petition to Postpone

In the matter of BZA application 20065, Dilan Investments LLC, seeking a special exception from
the parking requirements for its project at 1818 Rhode Island Avenue Square 4208 Lot 0007,
20018, the Commission ANC-5C received a notice of updates from the Board of Zoning
adjustments alerting it of newly documents files after 5pm on Friday, January 24, 2020.

Respectfully, the commission is incensed by the untimeliness of this filling. It provides
insufficient opportunity for ANC nor community input regarding the revisions proposed.
Further, Commissioner Montague was unable to find a permit application at DCRA, nor dDOT
public space, as of Monday, January. 27, 2020.

The commission, ANC-5C responsibly asks that this case be postponed until there has been time
for hearing before the public via ANC-5C07, and the full commission ANC-5C.
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